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Rahall Announces Economic Development Grant to Marshall

Washington, D.C. �� Fourth District Rep. Nick Rahall (D�WV) today

announced that Marshall University has been awarded a $100,000 grant

by the Economic Development Administration.

"I am pleased that Marshall has been awarded this grant to pro-

vide technical assistance to small businesses and other organizations

engaged in economic development activities in our area," Rep. Rahall

said. �E.D.A. programs at Marshall, especially the Center for Regional

Progress have been a great success in this region and is a major reason

why I have fought so hard in Congress to keep the E.D.A. funded at

adequate levels."

Funding for the E.D.A., along with the Appalachian Regional Com-

mission, was approved by the House of Representatives recently.
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